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December 31, 2002

CANCELLATION OF AMENDED UBR FILE
DATE: 8/30/02

ANNUAL REPORT: LAMARC, INC.
§OOOOETESTTL

DEBIT MEMO: 31596-A

CHECK# 509



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Jim Smith
Secratary of State
January 2, 2003

LAMARC, INC,
7061C S TAMIAMI TRAIL
SARASOTA, FL 34231-5559

SUBJECT: LAMARC, INC.
Ref. Number: PO0000110123

Debit Memo #: 31636-A

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advisingnyou of the returned
check #509, the Amended Annual Report/Uniform Business Report for LAMARC,
INC. has been cancelled and is considered not filed as of December 31, 2002.

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call
(850) (850) 245-6057.

Sincerely

Pat Bailey

Accountant ||

Division of Corporations Letter Number:603A00000131
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Jim Smith
Secretary of State
QOctober 23, 2002

LAMARC, INC.
7061C S TAMIAMI TRAIL
SARASQOTA, FL 34231-5559

SUBJECT: LAMARC, INC.
Ref. Number: PC0000110123

Debit Memo #: 31636-A

This is to inform you that your check #5089 in the amount of $61.25 and submitted
for the amended annual report/uniform business report of LAMARC, INC. has
been returned to us by your bank because of NON-SUFFICIENT FUNDS.

We request that you remit a cashier's check or money order in amount of $76.25
made payable to the Department of State. This amount will cover the unpaid fees
and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida Statutes.

When sending the cashier's check or money order, please refer to the debit
memo number listed above and state that it is a replacement for the returned
check mentioned above.

Please note that the documents filed by this office with the returned check will be
cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days from the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Attn: Pat Bailey

P.O. Box 8327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

if you have any questions concerning this matter, please call (850) 245-6057.

Sincerely,

Pat Bailey

Accountant I}

Division of Corporations Letter number: 102A00058660
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